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Why is the website domain changing?
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The website URL you'll use to access Mobile Text Alerts will soon be changing from
https://mobile-text-alerts.com/ to https://textalerts.com/

Here’s what you should know...

Why is the domain changing?

The new domain URL textalerts.com is simpler and easier to type in and remember than mobile-text-alerts.com.
So it will make for a better overall experience.

No more hyphens necessary! :)

Will this change impact me? Do I need to make any changes?

With this new domain change, you’ll have the option to use a different (and easier) URL to access the website.

However, the old URL will continue to work as well, so there will be no changes necessary on your end.

Will links that I’'ve saved or bookmarked still work?

Yes, any links under the old domain will redirect to the new domain, so you won’t need to re-save any links.

Is the company name changing too?

The company name is not changing - just the domain (or URL).

Who can I contact if I have questions about this?

You can reach us at contact@mobile-text-alerts.com.
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